
England Cricket Recce team visits I.S.Bindra Stadium, PCA 
Mohali 
  

The England Recce team led by Mr. John Donald Carr, Mr. 
Anthony Eatherdale and Mr. Reginald Clyde Dicason alongwith 
BCCI representative Mr.K.V.P. Rao, AGM Cricket Operations and 
Mr. Anshuman Upadhaya visited I.S. Bindra Stadium PCA today 
evening for a meeting with the PCA management to discuss 
about the various cricketing and security issues for the upcoming 
3rd test match between England and India to be played from 26-30 
November,2016.  Mr. G.S. Walia Honorary Secretary PCA 
alongwith his team briefed the English representatives  while the 
security concern  and relative security arrangements were 
discussed by Mr. Ashish Kapoor, S.P. Mohali. The visiting team 
took a tour of the stadia and expressed their satisfaction on the 
overall arrangements being envisaged by PCA according to Mr. 
Sushil Kapoor spokesperson PCA. 


